Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 7:01 PM
To: 'msauer@wgcmn.com’

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1426 Desoto

Importance: High

Good Day Mr. Sauer,

| was disappointed to learn that the mechanical contractor hired by your client did not show for 2 scheduled inspections
with the mechanical inspector — 1 on 4/16 and the other 4/23. (Below is the contact information on the contractor.) It
appears the building inspector gave a correction order on 2/1 and is ready to re-inspect, pending the mechanical permit
being finalled.

The question of whether the nuisance condition has been abated is in front of the City Council for the 3" time Wed.
4/25. | would sincerely appreciate it if you would contact your client and get this matter resolved. Please email or call
me prior to the 3:30 public hearing on this matter to let me know the situation.

Thank you, Marcia Moermond

Damyans Heating And Cooli
Damyans Heating And Cooling LLC
2240 Chippewa Road

Medina MN 55340

612-290-6790
damyanshvac@gmail.com




